
BUDGET & GRIEVANCE  
COMMITTEE NOTICE 

 
The PRCUA Budget and Grievance Committee has announced that any PRCUA member who has a complaint, 
suggestion or grievance should file it - in writing - with the Budget and Grievance Committee. It should be 
postmarked by May 30, 2022. The PRCUA Convention will only accept complaints, suggestions and grievances 
that have been officially filed with this Committee. 
  
A meeting of the Budget and Grievance Committee will be held after receipt of responses from the membership.  
Send your complaints, suggestions and/or grievances to: 
 

Budget and Grievance Committee 
PRCUA 

984 N. Milwaukee Avenue 
Chicago, IL 60642-4101 

 

 

 
 
 

 


